
ATTENTION!!! 

 

The Embassy of Hungary has launched an Online Booking System, which is available 

from the 10th of October 2022.  

From this date forward, appointments can only be booked directly through our 
Appointment Booking System: https://konzinfobooking.mfa.gov.hu/home    
 
Detailed information on the Appointment Booking System can be found at:  
https://iszlamabad.mfa.gov.hu/assets/02/92/35/cb73922c86e800154189d2fcd6a49efc6a892a93.pdf.pdf   
 
Due to the enormous interest for visa appointments, bare in mind that although new appointments are 

opening every day, they are booked very fast. Automatic messages regarding unavailability 
of free appointments does not mean system failure. 
 
Three days before the booked appointment date, the applicant receives an automatic reminder in e-

mail. If the applicant does not reply, The Embassy might cancel the appointment. 
 
reservation.isl@mfa.gov.hu is not active, and will not respond to any message. 
 
If you have any questions, please write to consulate.isl@mfa.gov.hu – Please note that queries and 
booking attempts regarding appointments will be left unanswered. 
 

 
Regards, 
 
Consular Section 
Embassy of Hungary, Islamabad 
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